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3rd July 2015 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Due to the Beam House trip today we haven't produced a full newsletter however, a few reminders are 

included below.  

 

Question of the week 
 

Class 1 What is your favourite fairytale and why? 
 

Class 2 What are your favourite flowers and where are they found? 

 
 

School Rabbit 
As the rabbit spends all day out on the grass we would love for her to have a bigger run. We would very 
much appreciate it if you are able to donate any items that could be used i.e. chicken wire (or similar) 
wood, nails, screws etc. We would also really appreciate it if anyone would be able to spare us a little 
time and build the run for us, if you can help please let Sarah know in the office.  
 

Sports Day – Wednesday 15th July 1.45pm 
Sports day will take place on Wednesday 15th July.  If it is raining on that day it will be postponed until 
Friday 17th July.  
 

All children will need PE kits; black or blue shorts and trainers or pumps. If possible could the children 
wear a tee-shirt in the colour of their team, if not a white tee-shirt will be fine. 
  

Beam – Red        Clapper – Blue        Draw – Green        Arch - Yellow 
  

Your child should know which team they are in, however, if they are unsure please ask their class 
teacher or look at the team lists in the classroom. 
 

During the event we would also appreciate some adult help with some of the events. If you or another 
family member are able to help please let Miss Prince know as soon as possible.   Thank you again for 
your continued support.  
 

Sports Day Picnic – Wednesday 15th July 12.15pm 
As sports day will be starting after lunch this year parents are welcome to bring a lunch and have a 
picnic with the children in the field.  
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Key Dates 

Mrs Gray will be in school on Thursday next week. 

Miss Prince will be spending her Head of Teaching and Learning day (Wednesday) at 
Broadhembury next week 

  Thursday 9th July – School play 6pm 

  Tuesday 14th July – Open Evening – 3.40 until 5pm 

  Wednesday 15th July – Sports Day Picnic 12.15pm 

  Wednesday 15th July – Sports Afternoon 1.45pm (Friday 17th July if first date rained off) 

  Wednesday 22nd July – Leavers Service 

  Wednesday 22nd July – Last Day of Term 

 

 

 


